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Dear Paint Inspectors, 

In past months we have awarded already four winners of 
our photo contest. This time, I would like to inform you 
about the start of new round! 
 
5th round of the Photo contest 
The author of the best picture will receive the award 
sponsored by TQC. This time, it is Paint Inspector's Field 
Guide valued 110 Euros. More info about the TQC tool, 
visit the website www.tqc.eu 
 
 
How to apply 
Send your pictures to forum@paint-inspector.com until 
October 10, 2012. The detailed rules you can find in 
attachment of this email. Please do not forget to indicate 
the location and description in the name of each picture. 
 
 
We look forward for your entries. 
  
Best luck! 
 
                        Team of Paint-Inspector.Com 
 

 

Contact information 

Richard van der Wal 
Managing director 
 
Office 
+420 515 917 664 
+420 733 738 653 

Email: 
info@paint-inspector.com 
 
Skype:  
Paint-Inspector.Com 
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